Members Visit - ACRF Event with Young People - Saturday 13 June 2015.

A visit has been arranged for Members to attend a ‘Dragon’s Den’ style event on Saturday 13 June
2014. The visit will take place in Committee Room 1 County Hall, starting at 10.00am until 12.00
midday, with lunch provided from 12.00-1.00pm.

There will be approximately 8 young people attending the event; Tony Young, Angela Bourge,
Debbie Martin-Jones and Kim Brown will be attending from Childrens Services. There will also be
some staff from NYAS who have arranged the event.

Members confirmed as attending are:

Councillor Susan Goddard, Councillor Jonathan Evans and Councillor Susan White.



